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“Forward March” 
 
February 7th was Scout Sunday.  Cub Pack 87 posted and retired the colors, led those assembled in the Pledge 
of Allegiance, recited the Scout Oath/Law, and took turns reciting the acronym for C-U-B-S-C-O-U-T.  If you 
want to know more, then please watch the Scout Sunday video on our various social media platforms.   
Beginning February 18th, I will be leading the Pack in earning the “God and Family” badge.  It is MY honor and 
privilege. 
 
Ash Wednesday is February 17th.  I will offer a worship event that evening at 7:00 pm in the Sanctuary using my 
computer.  As with our weekly Praise & Prayer meeting, we will use the ZOOM video/call-in conferencing 
platform as well as livestreaming via Tabernacle’s Facebook page.  Contact information is available on the 
church website. 
 
We welcome back the Rev. Jim Hughes on Sunday, February 21st.  He is a long-time friend of Tabernacle.        
Rev. Jim has agreed to offer a dramatic presentation during the 9:15 am worship time.  We have plenty of     
safe space in the Sanctuary.  So, while you may watch online at-home, please know that there is room for     
you in-person, too. 
 
This past week, the church’s Administrative Board unanimously voted in-favor of Joseph Williams as the new 
Board Chairperson.  Joe is a long-time member of Tabernacle and a very active part of moving the Lord’s       
ministry forward – locally and globally.  Let us thank Joe (and his wife, Wylie) for taking this step of faith as 
Chairperson serving Jesus Christ “together at Tabernacle.” 
 
“Purple Theory” is the title of our Lenten series for this year.  I will be adapting resources from the Breakaway 
program offered by our Annual Conference.  The title comes from the Orange Theory chain of gyms that uses 
intense workouts followed by long rests.  The series focuses upon examining biblical spiritual disciplines and 
practicing them in our daily lives. 
 
Daily Blessings, Pastor Glenn 

 

 CHURCH NEWS… 

Free Veggies!  We have received several boxes of fresh vegetables 

from the Seashore Church of the Nazarene Food Pantry.  They will  

be available before and after this Sunday’s, February 14th service.   

Please feel free to take what you need and then share with others. 

 
     

Dramatic Presentation Next Sunday, Feb. 21st - Invite some friends to hear a glorious 

presentation of God’s Word performed by Rev. Jim Hughes during the 9:15am worship service. 

Masks, social distancing, sanitizing and temperature checks help to make Tabernacle a safe and 

comfortable place to worship. 

 

Congratulations to our new Council Chairperson, Joe Williams! 



Please be in prayer for those below, also remember in light of the Covid pandemic, the 

extra challenges that we face from time to time... fear, anxiety, economic hardships, 

isolation, & many other stresses that are unique to the times we live in. 

• Pastor Glenn & Family  

• Jodi Cathrall 

• John Dickinson 

• Dawn Garretson 

• Betty Wund 

• Ralph Genovese 

• Flo Magee 

• Andrew Wund 

• Lyndsey Bolton 

• Betty Carlton 

• Tandi Ankrum 

• Carol Cahill (Paul Breden’s friend) 

• Tom Ankrum 

• Jay Sporl 

• Cathy Oney 

• Cass Pascali 

• Mr. Phil Breden, Sr. 

• Buddy Halbruner 

• Steve Brown 

• Braden Brojakowski 

• Ella Elliott 

• Wil Kaufman - cancer treatments  

Prayer for those who have lost loved ones 
 

•           Janis Halbruner & Family 

• The Chinn Family   

• Bill Stahl & family  

• Elizabeth Bailey & Family 

• Frank Cahill  

• The Chinn Family 
                               

• Flo Magee and Family  

• The family of Mary Mason 

• Jackie Matkowski & Family 

• The Gorsline Family 

• The Still Family 

•   Brenda & Robert Church &      

  Family  

• Those that live alone:   Doris Raker,  Ella Elliott,   

Bob Jenkins, John Leo, Ernie Long, Alice Futty,  

Steve Brown and other friends & family who  

remain anonymous. 

In Shut In & Convalescent Care 
  Wesley Manor:  Shirley Rutherford,  

                        Shirley Halbruner 
    Pitman Manor:  Edna Dickinson 

IMPORTANT COMMUNITY NEWS… 

The 2020 Tax Season is Here! Free Tax Preparation is available, Make your appointment now by calling our 

office (Dept. of Health) at 609-886-2784 In Cape May County we are now open and operating on a limited 

schedule for   drop-off only tax filing at the Lower Cape Senior Center  and the Howard Stainton Senior Center.  
 

Appointments will be for drop-off tax prep only. Please   remain in your vehicle upon arrival and an intake spe-

cialist will be out to collect your documents. When Please be sure to protect yourself and others by wearing a 
face mask.  

Covid Vaccinations - If you are over 65 and in a high risk group, you should be able to make an appointment 
to receive a vaccine at one of the following locations.  Appointments are limited. All listed vaccination sites may 
not have open appointments available immediately.   

Cape May Cnty Dept. of Health,  (609) 463-6581                 Call (Vaccine Appointment Support): 1-855-568-0545  

 

 
Listen to the Service on your phone: 

If you cannot use the internet, you may  

call-in to the 11am service to listen on your phone!  
 Call: (929) 205-6099 then give the 

 Meeting ID: 981 176 2526   

 Password: 779813. 

As of JANUARY 1, 2021 -  Please MAIL all Tabernacle  
Tithes/Offerings & Correspondence to the  

Church Treasurer at her home office:  

Margie Katity - 115 Aspen Drive,  
Swainton, NJ  08210 

tel://+18555680545

